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Request for Qualifications 
Professional Airport Development Services 
for State-owned Airfields – Q & A 

 

 
March 15, 2024 

 
Statements of Qualifications are due Wednesday, March 27, 2024, 1:00 P.M. 
 
 
QUESTIONS & ANSWSERS 
 
NDOT has received comments on the above referenced RFQ, and answers are provided 
below: 
 
 
Q1:  Page limit for the Statement of Qualifications?  

A:  No more than twenty-eight (28) pages of material (14 sheets of paper, double sided).  
This excludes the front and back covers, the two-page cover letter (1 sheet of paper, 
double sided), table of contents, section dividers, and resumes. 

Q2:  Will CIP data sheets be made available for any of the projects?   
A: All available CIP datasheets have been added to the RFQ documents.  Not all 

anticipated projects have available CIP datasheets. 

Q3:  Will PCI reports for the three airports be made available?  
A: PCI reports have been added to the RFQ documents. 

Q4:  The RFQ mentions but the projects appear to be related to design and construction, 
not planning or airport survey. Is inclusion of Airport Planning Services and Airport 
Survey (FAA-18B Survey) services related to specific projects?  
A: Standard work categories for 170-Airport Planning Services and 171-Airport Survey 

(FAA-18B Survey) are included only as a general capability and no projects have 
been identified requiring these specific services. 


